
 
Green Community Project Update (Week of October 19, 2017) 

 

1. Lighting began at the Senior Center on Wednesday the 18th. 

2. The Library lighting is to begin right after the completion of Senior Center. (Currently 

scheduled for the week of October 23rd)  

3. Senior Center and Library insulation installs will be scheduled for the week of October 23rd.  

4. Material ordered for the Town Hall boiler project.  
 


